
MEMORANDUM 

 
 

TO: MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 

 

FROM: Tom Bergeson, Director of Public Works 

 

SUBJECT: Theis Water/Sewer Stubs 

 

DATE: July 19, 2016 

 

 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

Last fall, the Public Works Commission recommended approval of the installation 

of the water/sewer stubs at the Charles Theis property (the former Depot). 

Assessments were paid when the road was rebuilt but the stubs were never 

installed. We have reached out to a local contractor and are awaiting a quote.  

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION  

 

Motion to approve the installation of the water/sewer stubs to the former Depot 

property as recommended by the Public Works Commission.  
 


